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Following is a news release from Ferris State University regarding a health fair taking
place tomorrow.  Please contact Leah  Nixon if you have any questions or concerns.
Thank you.
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Phi Lambda Sigma hosts first annual health fair

BIG RAPIDS – The Phi Lambda Sigma student organization will be hosting its first annual
health fair from 11 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Oct. 24 in the Student Recreation Center at Ferris State
University.

At the fair, health issues ranging from birth control, alcohol awareness, stroke prevention,
proper nutrition and diet to the new HPV vaccine will be addressed.

“We would like students to become more involved and knowledgeable about the health issues
facing them today,” said Phi Lambda Sigma member Lizzie Engle. “We hope by having
students and student organizations present the information, it will be less intimidating. We
want to create an environment that is open and conducive to health education for students.”

Groups participating in this event include the Nursing department, Kappa Psi, American
Society of Health-System Pharmacists, Lambda Kappa Sigma, Birkam Health Center, campus
Dietician Brenda Walton, Academy of Student Pharmacists, National Community
Pharmacists Association, and Dr. LaFontaine, a Biochemistry/Nutrition professor from the
College of Pharmacy.
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